
Lunsford Primary  
 Christmas Dates 

 
As we get closer to Christmas we thought we would update you with some of the  
events (all be it scaled down due to the COVID-19 restrictions) that will be happening 
at school.  All event have been carefully arranged to ensure that social distancing is  
observed. 
 
 
20th November 

Last day to order reindeer dust/reindeer noses order via Parentpay and Operoo 

 

23rd – 27th November 

Reindeer Hot Chocolate and sweet cones on sale please order via FoLS (further ordering details to 
follow) 

 

23rd – 27th November Collecting for the Secrets room 

As we are unable to hold a Christmas Fayre this year, we will be holding a secrets room in school 
during the day.  Each class will have the opportunity to visit the room and choose presents for their 
families.  During the week 23rd – 27th November we will be asking parents to donate small gifts for 
Mums and Dads and Grandparents – no makeup or jewelry please.   Please send your donations in with 
your child. 

 

25th November 

Wear your festive wear - Xmas jumpers/party wear day (photos will be taken by the Lunsford 
Christmas tree- which will be available to purchase, see below).  Please ensure the clothes are warm 
and appropriate for a day at school. 

 

27th – 30th November 

Xmas jumpers/party wear day photo available to purchase from our website – full details and how to 
order will follow shortly via your Operoo account. 

 

       28th November 

The big PTA quiz—tickets available via FoLS.Events@Outlook.com 

 

30th November  

Panda Class to visit secrets room.  Items cost £1 - £2.  Please send 
the money in with your child in a named purse or wallet 

 

30th November  

Christmas food hamper and children’s hamper raffle tickets sent home 
— £1 per ticket. 



 
3rd December 
Elephant and Giraffe Classes to visit secrets room.  Items cost £1 - £2.   
Please send the money in with your child in a named purse or wallet 
 

7th December  
Lion and Koala Classes to visit secrets room.  Items cost £1 - £2.   
Please send the money in with your child in a named purse or wallet 
 

10th December  
Tiger and Zebra Classes to visit secrets room.  Items cost £1 - £2.  Please send the  
money in with your child in a named purse or wallet 
 

7th – 11th December 
Children can bring Christmas cards into school – cards must only be for their own class, sorry we 
cannot accept cards for children who are not in your child’s class.  Cards need to be brought into 
school and given directly to teachers, sorry the postbox will not be available this year.  Cards will 
then be given out by class teachers the following week 

 

11th December  
Last day to return hamper raffle tickets 
 

13th December 
FoLS Elf hunt—further details to follow 
 

16th December 

Christmas Party day — wear party clothes (please ensure these are warm and appropriate for a 

day at school).  Xmas dinner will be served to the children.  Christmas Hamper raffle will be drawn 

 

18th December  
Last day of term 

  


